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Holders of the Macao Special Administrative Region Passport are granted 

visa-free access to St. Kitts and Nevis 

  The Identification Services Bureau has been confirmed by the Ministry of 

Foreign Affairs and Aviation of St. Kitts and Nevis that holders of the Macao SAR 

Passport are granted visa-free access to St. Kitts and Nevis for tourism purpose with a 

maximum stay of one month. 

 At present, a total of 129 countries or territories have agreed to grant visa-free 

access or visa-on-arrival to Macao SAR Passport holders.  For further details, please 

visit the website of the Identification Services Bureau 

(www.dsi.gov.mo/download/visa_free_list_e.pdf). 

  


